Bigg Scholarship in African Climate Science

Keble seeks to award a scholarship for doctoral research into African climate science. Preferred areas of research include the controls on climate variability and change and the analysis of the climate system in satellite data, reanalysis and climate models used to assess that change and variability. Lines of research aimed at understanding rainfall variability in central and southern Africa as well as mineral aerosols over the Sahara are particularly encouraged. 

Africa is a vital component of the global climate system. It features one of world’s three regions of core tropical thunderstorms that drives the tropical and subtropical climate system and is predicted to be the continent most heavily impacted by climate change. At the same time our knowledge base of African climate, particularly so the interaction between broad regions, is low. Progress is nevertheless being made to generate new theories about the controls on climate, the nature of teleconnections from remote ocean basins and the links between components of the system. This scholarship presents a chance to join a vibrant and productive research group on African climate at the University of Oxford. The doctorate has as a launch pad multiple research programmes going back more than 15 years which have focused on solving the many puzzles of African climate. We hold unique data sets, insights and expertise as well as excellent computing resources and links to the Met Office through the Met Office Academic Partnership.

Note

The award covers Home fees only and an annual grant of £10,000 towards living expenses
[bookmark: _GoBack]It is available to Full-time or part-time students for either up to three (full-time) or six (part-time) years.

The award is available for graduates starting their degree programme in 2022-23.

The scholarship can only be held at Keble College and potential applicants should apply to Keble and complete a short application form here.  

Application deadline: Friday 21st January 2022

Informal inquiries can be made to Professor Richard Washington, Keble College (Richard.washington@keble.ox.ac.uk)

